
TO:        Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers,  
          Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty  
          Administrators 
FROM:     Hyundai Motor America 
DATE:     April 12, 2016 
SUBJECT:  WEBDCS:  RECALL 143 – 2011 Sonata – Electronic Power 
Steering (EPS) Control Unit Cover Unit Replacement - Remedy Not 
Yet Available Identification  
 
Effective Tuesday, April 12, 2016 Hyundai Motor America will be 
identifying VINs with open Recall Campaign 143 on WEBDCS with the 
following identification: 
 

 
 
Once the remedy is available the Campaign Description will 
provide the necessary Technical Service Bulletin Number and the 
applicable link. 
 

Hyundai appreciates your cooperation and support.  Questions may 
be directed to your District Parts and Service Manager or 
Warranty HELPREP line at 1-877-446-2922. 

HYUNDAI MOTOR AMERICA 


